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14th April 2009
NSW Women’s AFL State Coach

Jason King

RE: Invite to Season Opener of Youth Girls AFL Match – Illawarra AFL
Dear Jason
On Friday 1st May 2009, the Illawarra Junior AFL Competition creates history with the season opening match of youth girls playing AFL.
The Illawarra AFL regional committee would like to extend an invitation to you to be a part of this historic event.
This game is scheduled to be played under lights at North Dalton Park, Fairy Meadow, with proceedings beginning at 5pm with an Auskick clinic then the first game of youth girls AFL at 6.30pm, followed by the next game.
Here in the Illawarra, there is a group of dedicated young girls who love their AFL. In 2008 they became of age where they were not permitted to play in a mixed gender competition.

At the end of season 2008, those girls where extremely disappointed to realise that they could no longer play, as they had been playing since they were 10yrs old.  However, over the off season, they gathered some friend’s together and organised matches between themselves and were supported by local clubs and parents.

A Youth Girls AFL committee then formed and thanks to those working in game development and the committed work of the Youth Girls Committee and local clubs, 4 girl’s teams will form the beginning of the Youth Girls AFL competition. Those 4 clubs, Albion Park Crows, Shellharbour Swans, Dapto Eagles & Figtree Kangaroos are all aged between 13-16yrs of age.
On the night, we will have local media and politicians in attendance as we believe this youth girls competition will be a first for regional NSW and possibly regional Australia. 
North Dalton Park is a magnificent venue located on the South Coast just 4 kms North of Wollongong, NSW. The venue has recently had upgrades in drainage, surface & car parking which allow us as a region, to host special events such as this and State junior AFL championships and 20/20 State cricket.
It would be greatly appreciated to see you there on the night and show the people of the Illawarra that AFL is truly a fantastic game and that girl’s in AFL is being supported by everyone in the AFL.

Here in the Illawarra we have 9 junior clubs of which 4 clubs have begun in the past 4 years and our game has grown around 15%.  We are hoping to have our 1000th player register in 2009/2010.  

If you would like further information on this event, please contact me on the number below or by return email.

Hope to see you there.

Yours truly

Craig Pusser

Media & Marketing – Illawarra Junior AFL

Ph: 0415 335284

Web: www.aflillawarra.com

AFL Greater Sydney Juniors (Illawarra)

Recreation Centre Bldg 13, University of Wollongong  NSW 2522      
Telephone: (02) 4226 6302    Fax: (02) 4227 1356   
Email: dave.johnson@aflnswact.com.au


